Recreation meeting on North
Shore

The North Tahoe Public Utility District is putting on a
recreation and parks community meeting Sept. 20 from
5:30-7:30pm at the North Tahoe Event Center in Kings Beach.

This Open House style meeting will provide residents with an
opportunity to give input on priorities for the Recreation and
Parks Department.

The Boys and Girls Club of North Lake Tahoe will also be in
attendance as the district’s main recreation provider to give
information on the programs they offer. Other recreation
providers and partners are also being invited to attend.

In December 2010 the North Tahoe Public Utility District
Recreation and Parks Commission was disbanded due to a lack of
volunteers willing to serve on the commission. The commission
was the link between the board and the community on matters of
parks. In order to keep those connections with the community
active, the board committed to providing an opportunity for
residents to give input on projects, funding priorities and
other items related to parks. This meeting will give residents
an opportunity to comment on topics such as maintenance and
capital priorities, launch ramp hours, to name just a few.
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